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NeighbourhoodTeamKetteringTown@northants.pnn.police.uk 

 
 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform you of the work we are looking to do within your child’s 
school on the 11th November 2021.This input is based around a national operation called 
Operation Sceptre - Knife Crime.  
 
Both nationally and particularly locally, knife crime is increasing and this is a vicious circle – 
the more there is, the more victims decide to carry knifes to feel 'safe' and the more it 
escalates. We simply cannot afford any complacency and we need to be better at preventing 
and tackling knife crime.  
 
One way we are dealing with this is working in the schools and educating students and staff. 
We will be working alongside different agencies that are out in their community and can be 
accessible for them to answer questions or concerns. 
 
This is supported by the school and we hope for it to be an informative day for all. 
  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Kettering Town Neighbourhood Policing Team 
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